
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Danville Community Consolidated School District 118 Special Education records for 
students with the 1998 birth year are set for destruction in 2025.  Requests for records from 
former students will be taken June 2nd through June 6th, 2025.  After these dates, student 
records with birthdays that fall within the year 1998 will be destroyed.  All requests should 
be made through the Special Education Office at 217-444-1083. 


